Michael Gray Waldo

August 19, 1954 - April 22, 2018

Michael Gray Waldo, 63, of Benton Township, passed away unexpectedly on Sunday,
April 22, 2018 at Bronson Hospital in Battle Creek

Services celebrating his life will be at 11:00 a.m. on Thursday, April 26, 2018 at the St
Joseph Catholic Church of St. Joseph with Fr. Bob Creagan officiating. Cremation will
occur following the service. You are invited to meet with his family and friends on
Wednesday, April 25 from 2 to 4 and 5 to 7 p.m. at the Fairplain Chapel, Florin Funeral
Service, 1053 E. Napier, Benton Harbor. Memorial contributions may be made to St
Joseph/Benton Harbor Elks Lodge # 541. Please share memories, messages or photos at
www.florin.net.

Mike was born in St. Joseph on August 19, 1954 to Wendall Duane Waldo and Doris
Helen (Gray) Waldo. Of all the things Mike enjoyed, spending time with his friends at the
Elks Lodge # 541 where he was a life time member, and Babes Lounge. He also enjoyed
golfing, fishing, making jerky and spending time with his family and dog, Jiggy.

His family includes sisters Pamela Grear of St. Joseph and Jennifer Chalut of Hudsonville;
niece Kim Sass; nephews, Jeff Jones and Duane Ingles, step-son Corey Luna; as well as
many great and great-great nieces and nephews. Mike was preceded in death by his wife
Lucy and his parents.



Events

APR Visitation 02:00PM - 04:00PM

25
Fairplain Chapel of Florin Funeral Service

1053 East Napier Avenue, Benton Harbor, MI, US, 49022

APR Visitation 05:00PM - 07:00PM

25
Fairplain Chapel of Florin Funeral Service

1053 East Napier Avenue, Benton Harbor, MI, US, 49022

APR Service Celebrating His Life 11:00AM

26
St. Joseph Catholic Church

211 Church St., St. Joseph, MI, US, 49085



Comments

“ Pam & Jennifer and the rest of the family. | am so sorry for your loss, Mike and |
shared many great times together growing up. We had a chance to catch up last fall
at our reunion and laugh a lot! He will be surely missed. May God Bless you all. My
deepest sympathy.

Ed & Jennifer Soltesz

Ed Soltesz - April 25, 2018 at 10:05 AM

“ Simply Elegant Spathiphyllum was purchased for the family of Michael Gray Waldo.
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April 25, 2018 at 06:37 AM

“ to mikes sisters Pam and Jennifer and family Mike will be greatly missed by all that
knew him. There is not enough room in this book for everything but the memories
and good times were many growing up together. so sorry for the loss Love Bob Flood

Bob Flood - April 24, 2018 at 08:50 PM
“ My best memory of Mike is when he would make us a batch of his world famous
jerky.
Char Snoap - April 24, 2018 at 06:17 PM
“ We will miss uncle Mike's visits with us up here in Traverse City. Had alot of great
times. Great memories. Love and hugs

Deb and Rick Broad - April 23, 2018 at 08:28 PM


http://www.florin.net/store/Product.aspx?ProductId=1478

